REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
Voluntary Stewardship Program (VSP)

The Lincoln County Conservation District (LCCD), in partnership with Lincoln County is seeking Requests for Qualifications to assist with the management of the Voluntary Stewardship Program (VSP) and RCW 36.70A.700-760 for the County. We are seeking someone to facilitate the appointed VSP watershed working group meeting planning and facilitation and provide technical support for the 2-year reports, 5-year report, monitoring and adaptive management strategies. 

Please address your responses with qualifications to Elsa Bowen, Lincoln County Conservation District, P.O. Box 46, Davenport, WA 99122 or ebowen@wadistrict.net  Qualifications must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday August 9, 2021.

Thank you.

Elsa Bowen
Manager
Lincoln County Conservation District 



